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A thuismitheoir, a chara, 

 

Tá súil agam féin agus ag an fhoireann go bhfuil tú féin agus do theaghlach uilig go maith.  

Ar an drochuair, ní raibh deireadh an téarma seo mar ba mhaith linn.  Guíonn muid Nollaig 

shuaimhneach oraibh uilig.  Tá muid ag dúil leis na páistí a fheiceáil arís i mí Eanáir.   

 

Mar is eol duit, tá Covid go fóill go forleathan sa tír.  Beidh muid ag oscailt arís Déardaoin 6 

Eanáir.  Ach ar eagla na heagla, ba mhaith liom cuid eolais a chur os do chomhair. 

 

The staff and I hope that you and your family are all well.  Unfortunately, this term hasn’t 

ended as we would like.  We wish you all a peaceful Christmas.  We are looking forward to 

seeing the children again in January. 

 

As you’re aware, Covid is still widespread in the country.  We will be starting back on 

Thursday 6 January, but in case circumstances change, I would like to forward some 

information to you. 

 

--------------------------------------- 

 

Teagmháil leis an scoil / Contact with the school 

 

Website 

We need any parents, who haven’t already done so, to download the SchoolsNI App.  Open 

www.gaelscoilanchaistil.com on your phone and you will see a link at the top of the page to 

download the app.  This means that, when I upload an important letter on our school website, 

you will receive a notification.    

 

Seesaw 

Teachers have set up class groups on Seesaw.  We need all parents to register on Seesaw.  

Most Naíscoil and Rang1/2 parents are registered already and I sent a registration text to 

Rang 3 to 7 parents on 18/19 November.  If you haven’t yet registered, can you please do so.  

You can text me on 07969212524, if you have any difficulty with this and I will endeavour to 

help.  This is a very easy way for teachers to send out class specific messages.  Parents can 

ask questions through this forum as well and teachers will respond to these.  Please be aware 

that messages will only be responded to within normal working hours.  

 

If you do these two things – download the SchoolsNI app and register on your child’s Seesaw  

– that makes contact between home and school much easier. 
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Go raibh maith agat as do thacaíocht agus as do chomhoibriú / Thank you for your support 

and co-operation. 

 

Nollaig Shona daoibh go léir / A Merry Christmas to you all. 

 

Le gach dea-ghuí, 

 

 
 

Brídín Ní Dhonnghaile 

 

 

 

 

 

   


